Sunshine Neighborhood Watch — CERT Team
(Est. 2008)
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Lights On -- Lock Up and Look Out for each other!
Lenore J. Combs, Coordinator 956 245 1276 LICombs44@gmail.com
Officer Alicia Garcia, NW HPD District Representative

Dear NW-CERT Volunteers and Friends,
Reference: NEXTDOOR — a social networking service

Lately several mailings have gone out to many Sunshine residents via USPS endorsing
NEXTDOOR from a resident (namely - Lenore, Pat Harvey and Jerry Bressler so far). We have
not given any endorsement. If you wish to follow up on it and join —it’s your call.

I emailed them and said | was unhappy with them using my name to solicit without my
permission. They called me and we had a conversation. We're done!. For your sake, check
them out on the web.

There are many postings from NEXTDOOR — email, text, phone etc.. This is like Facebook and
Twitter on steroids. Please be careful how you proceed. Bad Guys luv this free advertisement.

“We are for neighbors” it says - sounds good BUT.....the typical platform includes neighbors
reporting on news and events in their “neighborhood” — members asking each other for local
service providers, posting lost dog etc. Please do your own research. Looks like to me
neighbors and others are getting more than they bargained for. Very little relates to crime
prevention — which years ago was the premise.

My money is on our solid and valued partnership we have with Police, Fire and EMS. And let’s
not forget our hard working Neighborhood Watch volunteers whose faithful, loyal time and
talent contribute to Sunshine’s safety and security.



